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18th April 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

After School Clubs – Summer Term 1 (April to May 2023) 
 

We are pleased to confirm the following new after school clubs will run during this half term. 
 
Spaces are limited and need to be booked online on a first come, first served basis. 
 

Reception & Y1 Tuesday KS1 Outdoor Sports  

  KS1 Games 

 Thursday KS1 Creative 
 

Y2 Tuesday KS1 Outdoor Sports  

  KS1 Games 

  KS1 Creative 

 Friday Y2/Y3/Y4 Dance 
 

Y3 & Y4 Tuesday KS2 Team Sports 

  KS2 Yoga 

 Thursday KS2 Jewellery Making 

  KS2 Cricket 

 Friday Y2/Y3/Y4 Dance 
Ks2 

Y5 & Y6 Tuesday KS2 Team Sports 

  KS2 Yoga 

 Wednesday Y5/Y6 Performing Arts 

 Thursday Y5/Y6 Hip Hop Dance 

  KS2 Cricket  

  KS2 Jewellery Making 
 

All clubs will start next week, week beginning Monday 24th April and will run for 5 weeks 
finishing on Friday 26th May.  All clubs will start straight after school and finish at 4.00pm.   
 

To enable all children to have the opportunity to take part in clubs, children will only be 
allowed to attend a maximum of 2 clubs.   
 

Before signing your child up for a club please discuss it with them.  Children will be expected 
to attend all sessions in the block if they sign up for a club.  Places are limited and non-
attendance means another child could have taken part.  
 

If your child would like to join one of the clubs please login to the School Gateway and book 
a place using the Clubs option.  Bookings will open today and close on Friday 21st April. 
 

In the event of wet or very hot weather, outside clubs may be cancelled if there is no indoor space 
available.  We will advise of any cancellations by text message.  
 

After school clubs enable children to develop new and existing skills and to build effective 
relationships with those in different age groups.  We would encourage all children to attend a club. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Miss E Jackson 
Headteacher 
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